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Commanders Report  
Greetings Compatriots, 

I hope that everyone is hunkered down inside in the AC for another summer in Hell 

(Occupied Texas). Right now, there are no events occurring in Texas. The Mayor of 

Houston shut down the Republican Convention that was supposed to happen there 

this week. I have also heard that the Scottish Festival in Decatur that was rescheduled 

till the fall has been canceled, as well as Grapefest and even the State Fair of Texas.  

However, The National Reunion is taking place in Florida this week, thanks go out to 

Kyle Sims and Jim Anderson who will be attending and representing the Gano Camp 

at the reunion this year. I also want to remind those that have not renewed that our 

Annual Dues are due before August 31st. 

I am sorry to report that this month’s camp meeting has been cancelled due to the 

Governor Abbotts Executive Order to scale back restaurant occupancy and group 

sizes that if not extended will expire on July 21st. That being said, I hope to see eve-

ryone at Chill on the August 18th as we will be presenting the Division and national 

awards. 
  

Deo Vindice 

Confederately yours,  

Commander Craig (Hoss) Stone 

Lt Commander Texas Division 
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1st Lt Commanders Report 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Members and Friends, 
 
Sorry the camp 1st Lt Commander Kyle Sims was very busy with going to 
the national reunion and back, he will not have a report for this months 
Gano Gazette Newsletter. 
 
Everyone please stay safe. 
 
Deo Vindice 
        Respectfully, 
        Frank Krawiec 
         Newsletter Editor 
 
 

Visit us at www.camp2292.org 

http://www.camp2292.org


3 

Last Months Meeting 

It was so good to get to meet again at Chill although we 

could not have our regular private room in the back. We 

had quite a few in attendance and Lt. Commander Craig 

gave us a update on Texas Heritage Defense.  

SCV/OCR Meeting Minutes 06/16/20 

 

Meeting started at 7:17pm 

Craig started the Texas pledge and the salute to the Confederate flag 

Jack prayed us in at 7:19pm 

Talked about Eileen with her having a stroke 

Texas at war and talked about each county and what is going on in 

each of them 

Each camp commander to work with city officials 

More petitions started by us as the SCV 

Contact the people at the Whitehouse with the individuals Craig has 

on the list 

What are the plans for the statues? 

A lot of events have been canceled (Belo camp, Scottish festival) 

August 15th hosting Texas constitutional convention 

Approval from parks department for trail clean up 

Grapefest is still on the books as of now 

New member Ben Stirling 

Jack prayed us out at 8:17pm 

We all sang Dixie 
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Upcoming Local Events 

 

July 20 - RE Lee Ft Worth camp meeting on Division Constitution at Brother 

Englemans Church in Ft Worth, TX. 

July 21 - No camp meeting. 

July 26  - 3rd & 7th Brigade Meeting at Chisholm Trail Museum in Cleburne, 

TX. 

Aug 15 - Division Constitutional Convention in Temple, TX. 

Aug 18 - Camp meeting, 7pm at Chill in Grapevine, TX.(Lord willing) 

Aug 31 - MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE DUE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS MONTH 

MEETING 

CANCELLED 
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This Months Meeting 

We will try meeting again next month. 

 

 

Hope to see you at CHILL in August. 
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Chaplin's Corner - Excerpts from the Book of Ecclesiastes  

On the tomb of Sir Christopher Wren in St. Paul’s Cathedral in London, which he designed, are these 

words, “If you would see his monument, look around you.” An architect friend of mine from A&M told 

me that when we design buildings, we want them to be safe, functional, and beautiful. Designing and 

building things is just one of the ways they can leave behind a legacy of what they have achieved when 

they are no longer living. Many of history’s greatest architects are remembered for a few centuries pri-

marily for the structures they designed and built. But as time passes, we forget their names. Who de-

signed the Great Pyramids of Egypt, The Parthenon in Greece, the Coliseum in Rome, Notre Dame in 

Paris, the Eiffel Tower, the Statue of Liberty, Mount Rushmore, and Stone Mountain (Guston Borglum 

designed and built both)? Buildings, bridges, monuments, and stadiums do not last forever. With the 

passing of time they eventually fall into a state of disrepair due to natural forces, fire, vandalism and 

must be demolished, repaired, and/or replaced. The monuments that are enduring are not built with 

mortar and stone. Rather, they are built with Christ-like deeds of love and kindness which must be 

erected in human hearts. The ravages of time crumble into dust and the metal dissolves from rust these 

monuments of stone, iron, brick, and wood. Deeds that are motivated by the constraining love of Christ-

for individuals or for all mankind—will endure. To illustrate how this is true, I challenge you to spend a 

few moments in reflection to participate in an especially important mental exercise: 1. Name the five 

wealthiest people in the world. 2. Name the last five Heisman trophy winners. 3. Name ten people who 

have won the Nobel and the Pulitzer Prize. 4. Name the last half dozen Academy Award winners for 

best actor and actress. 5. Name the last decade’s worth of winners in the World Series. 6. Name the most 

valuable player in the last five NCAA men’s basketball championships. Perhaps you can name some of 

these, but it would likely be only a few. We do not remember awfully long who the headliners of yester-

day were. On this list there are no second-rate achievers. They are the best in their respective fields. But 

the applause dies. Awards tarnish with the passing of time. Achievements are forgotten. Accolades and 

certificates are buried with their owners. They become yesterday’s news. Now let us continue with our 

mental exercise: 1. List the names of a few teachers who aided your journey through school. 2. Name 

three friends who stood by your side during a difficult time. 3. Name five people who have touched 

your life in a special way. 4. Name five people who have qualities you greatly admire. 5. Name five peo-

ple who have made you feel appreciated and special. 6. Name five people, not including the members of 

your family, with whom you enjoy spending time. The second list was easier than the first, wasn’t it? 

This is true because the people who make a difference in our lives are not the ones with the most cre-

dentials…or have the most money…or have the most college or graduate school degrees…or were given 

the most awards. Rather, they are the persons who care the most, the ones who value others and seek to 

serve them. If you have followed the instructions in the mental exercise suggested above, you have rein-

forced for you and important truth: Things in our world that are often regarded as the most important 

are not, after all, all that important. Having recognized those who have touched our lives in special 

ways demands that we give serious thought to the persons we know who need our care. How well do 

we know each member of the R.M. Gano Camp? I mean really know them. Our meetings, reunions and 

get togethers are few and far between these days, but that should not stop us from picking up the phone 

and just checking on each other. Remember that each one of us shares a commonality, of having our an-

cestors fighting for the Confederacy in the War Between the States. And with that said each one of us 

has a story to tell and share with each other. It should be our goal to live our lives in such a way that 

those we will one day leave behind remember and appreciate what we have done to enrich their lives. If 

we accomplish that, we will not have lived in vain. Ecclesiastes1-12  

Deo Vindice, Initum sapientiae timor Domini  

Jack Bowen- Chaplain  
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Camp 2292 News - Camp Members Defend Weatherford Monument 

1st Lt Commander Kyle Sims Stands Guard 
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Brigade News - 3rd Brigade Defends Whichita Falls Monument 

Festus Allcock 

and           

Confederate 

Riders of 

America 

Standing 

Guard 
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Texas Division News - 2020 Texas Division Reunion Medals For Sale 

2020 TEXAS DIVISION REUNION MEDAL SONS OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

  

2020 Reunion medals are now available to purchase for $15.00 including postage, to recover the cost that the Texas 

Division paid for these medals. The Texas Division Sons of Confederate Veterans had unfortunately purchased the 

medals before the reunion was cancelled due to the Covid-19 Virus Pandemic.   

  

$15.00 each  

  

  

   

  

QTY of REUNION MEDALS REQUESTED         ___________________  

  

Name________________________________________________________  

  

Home Phone __________________Cell Phone ________________________________  

  

Address  ______________________________________________________________________   

  

City & State _______________________________ Zip Code _________  

  

Email ______________________________________________________  

  

  

Please make payment by either check or money order only, payable to: TX Division SCV Mail form and payment to: TX Division 

SCV PO Box 821877 North Richland Hills, TX 76182-1877 For additional info contact Allen Hearrean @ 817 821 8805 or ahear-

rean@sbcglobal.net  
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National News - Member Charlie Daniel’s Passing & NASCAR Flyover 

SCV 

Mech 

Cav Lead 

Funeral 

Perces-

sion 

Confederate  

Air Force fly 

again in Bristol, 

TN at NASCAR 

race. 

NASCAR has be-

trayed the South 

and banned all 

Confederate flags 

even from     

camping area. 
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A Update From The Virginia Flaggers - BOYCOTT RICHMOND! 

The destruction of the “Grandest Avenue in the South” has begun. Just moments 

after Richmond Mayor Lamar Stoney announced that he had ordered every Con-

federate monument removed, a giant crane arrived and began the task of remov-

ing the magnificent Stonewall Jackson statue from the massive monument on 

which is sat for just a few months shy of 100 years. 

 

The scene was absolute chaos, with crowds of onlookers cheering and jeering as 

the work took place.  ONE YOUNG MAN, a Richmond resident, dared to make 

his way into the crowd and speak out.  Watch how he was savagely attacked and 

led out like a criminal... 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CBS6News/videos/3019403434840430 

  

His flag was stolen and burned at the monument shortly after he was re-

moved.  We have reached out to him and he is OK and another flag is on the way 

to him.  

 

We now endorse a full and complete boycott of the once beautiful city. God help 

those left behind in the burnt out remains. We encourage all decent folks to stay 

out of the city limits. City leaders have let godless radicals have complete control 

and it is no longer safe for anyone to visit for any reason. 

 

Apparently, Mayor Stoney could not find anyone locally to help him.  These are 

the folks he hired to do his dirty work... 

Smedley Crane out of Connecticut. 

http://smedleycrane.com/ 

(800) 669-9738  

  

https://www.facebook.com/CBS6News/videos/3019403434840430
http://smedleycrane.com/
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SLRC 

On 01 JUL 1776 Continental Congress delegate John Dickinson said: "we ought to brave the storm in a 

skiff made of paper."  

 

Today we have done just that. All our labor, hope & dreams have been poured into a Writ of Certiorari 

to the Supreme Court of the United States, asking that the Court recognize heritage groups as having 

standing to sue to defend threatened monuments AND that the class of persons with standing be broad-

ened to allow someone to be able to fight to protect monuments in court. Our client and Appellant, 

Steve Littlefield. representing the remaining family of University of Texas benefactor, Major George 

Washington Littlefield, recently died and we reached out to his family to act to keep his claim alive. This 

they refused to do, despite a personal appeal from Chief Trial Counsel Lyons.  

 

No matter - we point out to the Court that standing should be broadened so that a claim is not extin-

guished when a claimant dies and his remaining family refuses to take up his cause.  

 

The dragon we have to slay is the so-called "government speech" doctrine imposed by the Court in 2015 

- but to contest we must first the Court must rule that we have standing, we must be allowed in the 

court, with the right to argue against "government speech" on behalf of the Heritage community! If not 

them, then who?  

 

The Heritage community sees this as a critically important national issue needing redress - hopefully the 

Court will agree. If the Court grants our Writ - the battle is on! We must enlist the country behind us as 

we seek to persuade the Supremes on the justness of our cause.  

 

We need you in the Heritage community to share this newsletter as well as your own letters & commen-

tary with your friends, families, elected officials and your local media!  

 

We must keep up the SKEER!   

 

Kirk D. Lyons      

Checks can be mailed to: 

          SLRC 

          P.O.Box 1235 

          Black Mountain, NC 28711    Website to make a PayPal/Credit Card donation. https://slrc-csa.org 

https://slrc-csa.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ccf88ba015a96c5820228365f&id=fcaa3c15c6&e=058641fb87
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THE NORTH TEXAS 

SCOTTISH FESTIVAL HAS 

BEEN POSTPONED 

TILL OCT 16-18 

 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU THERE 

https://www.texasscots.com 

https://www.texasscots.com/
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Do you have an ancestor that was a Confederate Veteran?  

Are you interested in honoring them and their cause?  

Do you think that history should reflect the truth?  

Are you interested in protecting your heritage and its symbols?  

If you answered "Yes" to these questions, then you should "Join Us" 

 Membership in the Sons of Confederate Veterans is open to all male descendants of any veteran 

who served honorably in the Confederate armed forces regardless of the applicant's or his ances-

tor's race, religion, or political views.  

How Do I Join The Sons of Confederate Veterans?  

The SCV is the direct heir of the United Confederate Veterans, and the oldest heredi-

tary organization for male descendants of Confederate soldiers. Organized at Rich-

mond, Virginia in 1896, the SCV continues to serve as a historical, patriotic, and non-

political organization dedicated to ensuring that a true history of the 1861-1865 period 

is preserved.  

Membership can be obtained through either lineal or collateral family lines and kin-

ship to a veteran must be documented genealogically. The minimum age for full 

membership is 12, We have Genealogist that can help you for free. 

There is no minimum age for Cadet Membership.  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php  

http://www.scv.org/research/genealogy.php
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If you know any SCV member that would like to join give them this form, all are welcome even if you do not have a bike. 
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2020 Camp 2292 Officers and Staff 

Let us hear from you! 

   

  Commander : Craig Stone                     

  Email: cstone@hotmail.com    

  (817) 680-3212 

  1st Lt. Commander : Kyle Sims 

  Email: kylebs62@aol.com 

  (817) 437-6230     

  2nd Lt. Commander : Billy Goar 

  Email: willyg65@hotmail.com  

  Adjutant : Allen Hearrean    

  Email: ahearrean@sbcglobal.net   

  (817) 821-8805     

  Sgt-at-Arms & Communications : Frank Krawiec Jr 

  Email:  harley71electra@yahoo.com 

  (940) 641-5480 

  Chaplain : Jack Bowen 

  Email: hammer51@charter.net 

  (817) 656-9677 

CHARGE TO THE SONS  

OF CONFEDERATE VETERANS  

“To you, Sons of Confederate Veterans, we will commit the vindication of the 

cause for which we fought. To your strength will be given the defense of the Con-

federate soldier's good name, the guardianship of his history, the emulation of his 

virtues, the perpetuation of those principles which he loved and which you love 

also, and those ideals which made him glorious and which you also cherish.”  

Lt. General Stephen Dill Lee Commander-General United Confederate Veterans New Orleans, Louisiana 1906  

Remember, it is our duty to see that the true history of the South is preserved and           

presented to future generations. 

Until we meet again, let us remember our obligations to our forefathers, who gave us the 

undeniable birthright of our Southern Heritage and the vision, desire and courage to see 

it perpetuated. 

mailto:cstone78@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:kylebs62@aol.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:willyg65@hotmail.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:ahearrean@sbcgloball.net?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:harley71electra@yahoo.com?subject=Request%20for%20info
mailto:hammer51@charter.net?subject=Request%20for%20info

